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I strongly support HB 2978.  Wildlife collisions are a growing problem in our State and 

we are woefully behind in our building of wildlife corridors.  This bill makes so much 

sense to pass, particularly the part about mandating ODOT to consider building 

wildlife corridors when planning new roads or planning any new construction on 

existing roads.  Wildlife corridors not only save wildlife that our State holds dear, but 

they also save human lives and property.  We need this bill to pass.   We need a 

better-managed plan for future corridors.  


